
  	

	
	
	

	
	

Welcome	to	the	Fourth	Grade!	
	

To	ensure	a	successful	academic	year,	we	have	developed	the	following	supply	list	for	your	child.	
(PLEASE	LABEL	ALL	SUPPLIES	WITH	YOUR	CHILD’S	NAME	AND	CLASS)	

• Seven	marble	composition	notebooks	
• Nine	two	pocket	folders	(red,	green,	blue,	purple,	yellow,	white,	grey,	black,	orange)	
• One	dozen	#2	pencils	with	erasers	(preferably	Ticonderoga	#2	pencils)	
• Pencil	case	containing:	

o Two	blue	pens	
o Two	black	pens	
o Two	green	pens	
o Two	purple	pens	
o Two	highlighters	
o Erasers	

• One	package	of	wide-ruled	loose	leaf	paper		
• One	pad	of	yellow	lined	paper	(8	½	X	11	-	please	NO	legal	size)	
• One	pack	of	white	computer	paper	
• Two	“six	pack”	of	3”	by	3”	post-its	
• Set	of	twelve	colored	pencils	and/or	markers	
• One	box	of	Crayola	crayons	(64	count)		
• Ruler	and	protractor	(clear	plastic)	
• Scissors	
• One	pack	of	glue	sticks	
• One	pack	of	Expo	dry	erase	markers	and	eraser	
• Two	boxes	of	tissues	
• Two	boxes	of	baby	wipes	
• Paper	Towels	
• Two	boxes	of	1-gallon	zip	lock	baggies		
• One	bottle	of	hand	sanitizer	
• One	bottle	of	liquid	soap	
• One	USB	Flash	Drive	
• $10.00	for	Subscription	&	Assemblies	(in	an	envelope	labeled	with	your	child’s	name)	
• Headphones	or	ear	buds	labeled,	in	a	clear	plastic	labeled	bag	

	
(Optional)	
• Two	boxes	of	large	zip	lock	big	bags	(for	personal	belongings	i.e.	school	bag)	

	
Thank	you	for	your	cooperation.		We	are	looking	forward	to	an	exciting	and	successful	year!	
	

The Fourth Grade Teachers 



  	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

June, 2017 

Dear Fourth Grader, 
 

WELCOME TO FOURTH GRADE! The fourth grade teachers are anxious to meet you in 
September. Some of the things you can look forward to in fourth grade are; spirit days, 
assemblies, exciting literature, engaging conversation and discussion, mathematical 
discoveries, publishing celebrations and enriching trips. This summer, we are confident that 
you will write all about your adventures in your writer’s notebook. This is a great way to keep 
your writing skills sharp. We encourage daily reading to continue reinforcing fluency and 
comprehension skills. Please continue practicing your addition, subtraction, and multiplication 
facts. We expect all the students to know their multiplication facts through 12 x 12. This will 
help you be prepared for the new challenges of 4th grade math.  

 

Some important September dates to note are: 

 
September 7: First Day of School J 

September 13: Meet the Teacher/ Family Night 

September 21- 22: No School for Rosh Hashanah 

 

We hope you have a fabulous Summer!  

Sincerely,  

Fourth Grade Teachers 


